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Starting January 1, 2023, Medicaid
income limits will increase. 

Medicaid recipients who have a
spenddown trust may no longer
need the spenddown trust if their
prior spenddown was less than a
certain amount. 

CALL US
NASSAU: (516) 292-8100
SUFFOLK: (631) 232-2400

Please speak to our staff to
see if you qualify before taking
any action. This could save
you a significant amount of
money each month. 

https://www.nslawservices.org/


